
CHEADLE & TEAN TIMES 

On the 21st June 2017, The Tardis Surgery, Queen Street, Cheadle, held their 
annual PPG (Patients Participation Group) Awareness Day. This event is held 
annually, normally within the month of June and is part of NAPP, (National 
Association for Patients Participation). Cheadle Mayor Phillip Routledge, came 
along to offer his support and along with 3 others, became new members of the 
PPG group. 
  
Also involved in the open day, were representatives from Beat The Cold/Fuel 
Poverty, Age UK, North Staffs Careers and Irene Abbotts a qualified Reiki 
practitioner. The event successfully helped several people with issues aligned to 
the services being offered which made the whole event extremely worth while. 
TARDIS representatives wished to thank the PPG group and all who were 
involved in making this day a success. We look forward to 2018! 
  
If you are interested in the PPG please contact the Tardis on 01538 753771 and 
ask to speak to Susan Pyatt or Carol Burnett. 


